
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CEO: Mr Ahson Mohammed 

The ‘Compass Education Trust Limited’ is a charitable company limited by guarantee. 

Registered company no: 07666213. Registered office: The Billericay School, School Road, Billericay, CM12 9LH 

 

 

 

 

15 May 2024  

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Re: Compass Trust CEO Announcement 

 

I write to inform you that Mr Ahson Mohammed will be retiring as CEO of The Compass Education Trust, at the end 

of this academic year.  After careful consideration, the Trustees have appointed Sarah Skinner as CEO for the 2024-

25 academic year.  

 

Ms Skinner currently serves as the CEO of The Penrose Trust and brings with her a wealth of experience and expertise 

in the field of education leadership and management. We are confident that Ms Skinner’s leadership will provide 

stability and guidance to our organisation during this transitional period. This decision to appoint an Interim CEO 

allows the Trust Board to ensure continuity of service and maintain a high standard of education for all our students. 

 

We would like to express our sincerest gratitude to Ahson Mohammed, for his dedicated service and wish him all the 

very best for his retirement.  

 

As we embark on this new chapter, we remain committed to transparency and open communication with our school 

communities and encourage you to reach out if you have any questions or concerns by emailing us at: 

info@compasstrust.org.  

 

With thanks for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mr Ian Miller 

Chair of Trustees 
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